On January 10, 2007 the following information was requested by Board Member Dr. Debra Robinson regarding CC1 through CC9.

Question:
Please provide the numbers of people, staff and consultants, presenting 

working on the ERP.

Response:
The current expected staffing level for activities in January - March 


2007:

eVerge Consultants: 15

Consultants - Other: 9

District Staff: 28 (changes with activities - not all are full-time on the project)

The exact number of consultants and district staff required will fluctuate between January and July depending on the work being scheduled.

Open District Positions: 6

Question:
What is the expectation for 8/1/07 (staff vs. consultants)?

Response:
The plan would be to have the 6 open positions filled prior to August 1, 2007.  The number of consultants required would be reduced accordingly.
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